THE BOROUGH OF PENNINGTON

CANCELLATION NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE PENNINGTON
BOROUGH PLANNING BOARD MEETING SCHEDULED FOR
WEDNESDAY, MAY 13, 2020, 7:30 P.M. AT THE

MUNICIPAL BUILDING HAS BEEN CANCELLED.

¢

Ma . Mistretta, Planning Board Secretary

DATED: May 5, 2020

cc: Hopewell Valley News
Trenton Times
Municipal Clerk
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